
From: Brian Cotter <bcotter@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 2:43 PM EST 
To: Stephanie Landrum <landrum@alexecon.org>; Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: NAIOP Bus Tour 

Stephanie / Christina – Good news…NAIOP has accepted our collective offer to host the Bus Tour May 9th in National Landing. 
They were welling to accept the $10,000 sponsorship from each of your organizations, with us covering other event costs.  We are
working with NAIOP to schedule a kickoff to discuss site logistics, etc.  Please let me know how involved you want to be in items
such as that.  Looking forward to working together to have a great event showing off all that National Landing has to offer!  Thanks,
Brian
 
Brian Cotter  |  Senior Vice President 
JBG Smith

4445 Willard Avenue, Suite 400 | Chevy Chase, MD 20815 
240.333.3752 direct | 202.841.9136 mobile 
bcotter@jbgsmith.com 
JBGSMITH.COM 
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